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Appeal of Steven and DonnaSue Flanders to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 707 EDMUND AVENUE.
We want to appeal 707 Edmund Avenue, St. Paul, Minnesota 55104, Vacant Apartment Order. We have spent
hundreds of dollars in repairs and hundreds of hours of labor to complete the work. We cannot afford the huge
cost of putting it into vacant building. The work needed is almost completed. The outside work cannot be
completed until warmer weather. (See note on back of application.)

March 5, 2013

Matt Dornfeld

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Steven L. and DonnaSue M. Flanders to a Vacant Building
Registration Notice at 707 EDMUND AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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